
 

 

 
Date: 25/09/24 
Education Scotland Inspection Letter - Sep 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,   

The school was inspected last year by Education Scotland, and they have now published their 
report. This is available on the Education Scotland website. 

Please scan the QR Code below which will guide you to the Parent / Carer letter, Summarised 
Inspection Findings and additional evidence. 

 

I have also attached a copy of the parent / carer letter. 

The inspection highlights key areas of strength and development for our school and will be a key 
driver for our updated School Improvement Plan for the next three years. 

Lead inspectors, involved in the inspection, also visited the school on the 5th September to ensure 
Senior leaders and I had a very clear understanding of the urgent and essential school priorities 
highlighted. At this meeting, Inspectors were confident that work was already underway to 
address and support these. 

It is also important to stress that Education Scotland will return to the school within a year to 
carry out a follow up inspection’ 

I have attached to this letter a copy of their Parent / Carer letter.  

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact the school using the details above, if you have any 
questions, queries or concerns. 

Yours faithfully   

Richard Millar 

Head Teacher 

Richard Millar 
Head Teacher 
Rutherglen High School 
Langlea Road 
Cambuslang 
G72 8ES 
0141 643 3480 
headteacher@rutherglen.s-lanark.sch.uk 


